
MEMORANDUM

P.O.  BOX 4100    FRISCO ,  COLORADO 80443

TO: MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: TONY O’ROURKE, TOWN MANAGER

RE: FEDERAL FUNDING PRIORITIES

DATE: NOVEMBER 9, 2021

    

Federal Advocacy Priorities and Funding Opportunities 

Attached for your review is a memo from our federal advocacy representative, Mara 
Sheldon that has identified the following federal lobbying and funding priorities: 

 Wildland Fire Mitigation

 Child Care

 Housing

 Infrastructure

 Environmental Sustainability

Mara will be at the November 9, 2021 Town Council meeting via Zoom to review these 
priorities and funding sources and solicit Council’s feedback on a proposed FY 2022 Federal 
Advocacy and Funding Priority Program.

 


